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Third Grade Retention Law  
Parent Information Meeting 

All parents of students in K-3 are invited to 
attend an informational session with Q&A 
regarding the Third Grade Retention Law. 
 
 
 
When: Thursday, February 16, 2023 
Where: Cocke County High  
              School Auditorium 
Time:6:00—7:00 pm 
 
Parents of current third grade students and 
rising third grade students are welcome to 
attend. 
 
Dr. Amanda Waits, Instructional Supervisor, 
will be available to give an overview of the 
law and answer any questions. 

For more information, please email: waitsa@cocke.k12.tn.us 


